PARENTS ARE KEY

EVHS/PAK

POST-PROM PARTIES

Parents Are Key (PAK) is a group of Eastview High School volunteer parents with the goal of fostering a community spirit that results in positive life choices by EVHS students. The Prom 2011 Committee is working hard to create an exciting evening for our students. PAK also has a program to promote safe, smart post-prom parties.

Prom night, May 28, 2011, should be memorable for all the right reasons. PAK will help to defray the cost of post-prom parties that are parent chaperoned, chemical free and held in your home. The money can be used for refreshments, snacks or special activities such as hot tub rentals, karaoke, or a backyard bonfire.

PAK will provide funds to parents who sponsor a post-prom party and agree that:

· The party is chaperoned by parents or adult guardians.

· The party will be chemical free.

Funds are intended to help defray costs. PAK is offering $75.00 to the first ten applicants. The applications must be received by May 16, 2011 to be considered for funding. You will be notified by phone on or about May 18th regarding the funds. Checks will be sent out that week.

Please complete the application below and return to Sharon Velin, PAK Treasurer, at 12745 Florida Lane, Apple Valley, MN 55124 or email to thevelins@charter.net.

POST-PROM PARTY FUND REQUEST

Brief description of party plans or activities:

Anticipated number of guests:

As a sponsor of a home party/activity using PAK funds, I agree and acknowledge that I will host an event that is chaperoned by a parent/adult guardian and is chemical and alcohol free. I understand that EVHS and/or PAK are not responsible or liable for any claims for damages or injuries which may result from activities conducted at/in my home.

____________________________                          ________________

Parent/Adult Guardian Signature


     Date

____________________________                           ________________

Printed Name 
 Home phone

____________________________
______________
Address
 Email address

The first ten applications received by May 16, 2011 will be considered for party funds. Any questions, please contact Sharon Velin at thevelins@charter.net.

